
 

 

 
To Whom it May Concern 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Employer Involvement 

I am writing to actively encourage and invite you to be involved in our Programme for Careers education, 

information, advice and guidance. 

We organise a range of events throughout the year that involve giving our students encounters with employers 

and employees.  Organising events and talks in School such as these, allows them to gain an insight into the 

working world, which encourages them to ask questions, learn more about future options and have high 

aspirations for their own personal goals and chosen career. 

If there are any events ; talks, assemblies, mock interviews, career evenings that you think you could get involved 

with, do please contact us. 

Also, if you have a business or work with an employer who would be willing to give our students an opportunity of 

work experience then do please get in touch by either phoning the school on the above number or emailing 

rdavies@aylestone.hereford.sch.uk. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Moores 
Careers Lead & Assistant Head 
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